
 

 

 

  
 

 
November 12, 2024  
 
 
Dear Patients and Families,  
 

We are writing to inform you that, effective December 30, 2024, Pediatrix Medical Services, Inc., 
d/b/a Child Neurology Consultants of Austin will no longer be affiliated with Pediatrix Medical 
Group but will continue to operate under the same name.  
 
Our team remains dedicated to providing top quality pediatric neurology and rheumatology 
services. We appreciate your trust in our clinical services and look forward to continuing to 
provide the same excellent care for you and your loved ones with our same doctors, nurses and 
staff under our new ownership. Our locations will remain the same and our phone number will 
remain (512) 494-4000.  
 
If you wish to obtain a copy of your child’s medical records, please contact our office at any time. 
 
If your child is enrolled as a subject in one of our clinical trials, please call (737) 443-5194. 
 
If you have any questions about this transition, please contact our office at (512) 494-4000.      
 
Sincerely,  
 

The Clinical Team at Child Neurology Consultants of Austin   
 

 


